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The Deveraux Group of Companies' commitment to supporting the development of the
Regina Ronald McDonald House through a substantial funding contribution of $400,000
demonstrates their dedication to community welfare and corporate social responsibility. This
initiative is particularly significant as it provides families with a safe and supportive
environment while they navigate the challenges of their children's medical needs.

The new House in Regina will support a total of 824 families per year; 14M of the capital raise
will contribute to the provincial expansion, in Regina.

As Dr. Denis Jones emphasized, the Deveraux team recognizes the importance of providing
families with a secure and nurturing environment. This support can lead to better emotional
and psychological outcomes for families during stressful periods.

Tammy Forrester highlights the importance of Deveraux Group of Companies’ contribution:

“It is a huge gift for us to be supported by the Deveraux Group of Companies. Their contribution
will be used towards millwork; creating a beautiful space for families to cook meals and spend
time together, amidst challenging times.”

To learn more about RMHC-SK’s provincial expansion and Miles To Go Campaign, visit
milestogosk.com.
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Ronald McDonald House Saskatchewan Receives Support from Deveraux
Group of Companies' Towards Miles To Go Campaign. 


